## WHAT'S GOING ON AT CDHS?

Class of the week: \$1 School of Rugby







This week's class of the week are the \$1 School of Rugby elective. Two of the pupils involved the in the elective, Tom Callender and Kayla Rooney gave us an insight to what has been happening so far. Kayla and Tom both said they chose the elective because it was a great way to get more exercise and Kayla said that she enjoyed working as part of a team. She went on to say that they have been working on a drill where the team has been trying to get 20 passes in 2 minutes but so far have only managed 18. Keep at it! Tom added that contact has gradually been brought in and that they would be working on rucking over the next few weeks. Tom added that he was really looking forward to playing in matches against other schools. Mr Kay was full of praise for the class and said they had made a really positive start to the elective and John Muir has been impressed with the standard so far.

## What has been happening in the school?



Some S2 pupils attended a trip to Dumfries House



Alistair Jack MP met with S4 and S5 pupils



\$3 pupils attended a talk from Matt Dickinson.

## Dates for your diary

4th October – \$1 Parents Evening

4th October – Parents fundraising meeting

12th October – School Table Tennis Championship

12th – Last day of term

Contact Us: Website - <a href="http://www.cdhs.info/">http://www.cdhs.info/</a> Telephone: 01556 502821 Email: gw08officecastle2@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

Find us on Facebook @cdhighschool